From: I
Subject: e: Lega Equi uestion

Just to keep you in the Ioop,- and | met to discuss this and both agree that the school should use the
student's affirming name and pronouns at school and use their legal name and corresponding pronouns
when talking with the family until they are supportive of the student's new name and pronouns.

The resources I've looked at so far are below, but I'll follow up after | meet with
to create some more formal guidance here.

https://www.aclu.org/letter/open-letter-schools-about-lgbt-student-privacy?redirect=Ilgbt-rights/letter-
school-officials-regarding-lgbt-student-privacy

https://www2.ed.gov/about/offices/list/ocr/docs/ed-factsheet-transgender-202106.pdf

https://www.cde.state.co.us/datapipeline/ritsguidance

https://cdpsdocs.state.co.us/safeschools/Resources/One%20Colorado/OneCO%20Transgender Guidance.pdf

https://www.aclu.org/know-your-rights/students-rights/#lgbtg-student-rights






